
Board of Directors 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Company Name]  

[Company Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I am writing to emphasize the significant importance of diversity in our board membership. Our 

commitment to inclusivity is crucial for fostering innovation, representation, and growth within 

our organization. Diverse perspectives enhance our decision-making process and reflect the rich 

tapestry of experiences of our stakeholders. 

As we consider future appointments to our board, it is imperative that we incorporate individuals 

from various backgrounds, including but not limited to race, gender, ethnicity, age, and 

experience. This approach not only aligns with our values but also positions us to better meet the 

needs of our diverse client base. 

We encourage the exploration of candidates who bring a wealth of perspectives and experiences 

that can contribute to our strategic vision. Together, we can build a more equitable and 

innovative board. 

Thank you for your attention to this vital matter. I look forward to discussing our board diversity 

goals in more detail. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Company Name]  

[Contact Information] 


